
 

13th September 2024Term 3- Week 8

Enriching, Encouraging, Empowering

Kia ora koutou katoa,

I hope this message fi


First up, the much-anticipated Lion King school production is happening next week! We are 
thrilled to announce that we managed to source tickets for nearly everyone on the waitlist. If 
you happen to have any tickets you won’t be using, please let us know, and we’ll gladly resell 
them on your behalf right up until the night of the performance. Our fi


Tonight is also a special night as we gear up for the school disco! It starts at 6:00 pm, with 
lollies, popcorn, drinks and fl




This week’s Board of Trustees meeting was postponed and will now be held next Tuesday, 
17th September. Keep an eye out for important updates following that meeting.

On the same evening the Fundraising Committee are holding their committee meeting in 
Room 9 at 7pm (Kowhai Hub). They would love to see some new friendly faces.

A special thank you to the Taieri Rotary Club for their generous donation of potatoes for our 
families. We know how helpful this is, especially with rising food costs. If your whānau would 
benefifi

Lastly, as we approach the term break, I hope you’re planning some quality family time. It’s a 
great opportunity for the kids to recharge and prepare for the fi


fi

Ngā manaakitanga,
Chris McKinlay
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Week 8 - 9th Sept - 13th Sept 2024

13th September School Disco 

13th September Pie Day Friday

13th September No Assembly

Week 9 - 16th Sept - 20th Sept

18th and 19th Sept School Production 

20th September Pie Day Friday

20th September No Assembly - Production Week

20th September Out of zone applications close 

Week 10 - 23rd September - 27th September

27th September Last Pie Day Friday

27th September Whole school singing assembly

27th September Last Day of the Term

School Holidays - 30th September to 11th October

Term 4/ Week 1 - 14th October - 18th October 

17th October Junior Swimming 

Term 4 week 2 - 21st October to 25th October

24th October Junior Swimming

  DATESDATES
Important

Term 3 2024



 

LION KING PRODUCTION
We hope that you are all looking forward to the Elmgrove School performance of

The Lion King on the 18th and 19th of September. The children have been
working hard at learning their parts for this and are excited to share it with our

school community. 

We are holding two performances, all children are expected to attend and
perform at both of these. The performances are being held at the Taieri College

PAC building, with the entrance off Green Street. 

Drop Off/Pick Up
We ask for children to be dropped off at 5.45pm and meet one of their teachers

at the entrance on Green Street. 
All children are to be collected from the Green Street entrance at the

conclusion of the performances at approximately 7.30pm. Please ensure you
have let your child's teacher know that you have taken them. 

Costumes
Children will get changed before and after the performances at Taieri College so

are asked to arrive in appropriate clothing and footwear. 

Black pants/footless tights are to be brought to school by Thursday 12th
September as these are needed for our dress rehearsal. 

Food
There is to be no food brought into the PAC building. 

Tickets/Wait List
Tickets are sold out, however there is a wait list at the school office. If you have
purchased tickets that are no longer required, could you please return these to

the school office and we will refund you.

Ngā mihi nui,
Elmgrove Staff



 



 



 



 



 



 

Holiday Programme

Our Spring Holiday Programme will run from Monday 30th
September until 11th October 2024.

When

SPRING HOLIDAYSPRING HOLIDAY
PROGRAMMEPROGRAMME

KidsWest

I hope you have all had a great term and enjoying our nice days as Spring approaches.

Our Spring holiday program will run from Monday, 30th September – Friday, 11th October 2024.

PLEASE NOTE: Occasionally we have children booked into the program who fail to arrive on the day 
without notification. This has caused some families to miss out especially on trip days. This has also cost the 
program, as we are required to provide correct staff to child ratios and pay for children booked on trips. 
Failure to attend booked sessions in the holiday program that have not been notified in incur a 3 hour 
charge as well as the cost of any trips booked for that day. Also, unfortunately those that do notify us and 
cancel on a trip day will incur the cost of the trip, sorry.

Please check out our fun and exciting program. We welcome new ideas from children and parents. Art and craft 
activities, indoor and outdoor games are available every day. Children are welcome to bring scooters, bikes etc 
but must have safety gear. We hold NO responsibility if it gets lost or damaged. There is a small additional cost 
for our trips to the and these are shown on the program and will be added to your account. We have tried to keep 
these to a minimum but the price of transport and entry fees has increased

Unfortunately, due to the rising cost of food we have had to put our food prices up slightly. Hot chips ($3.00), pies 
($3.00) and noodles ($1.50) available on a Monday, Wednesday and Friday. You can order and pay by 10am on 
the day.

With our weather still being unpredictable at this time of year there may be late starts and/or cancellations. 
Parents/Caregivers will be updated through our Kids West Facebook page and the Hits/Breeze radio 
stations. Program changes will also be on our Facebook page and on the blackboard outside the hall.

Please bring EVERY DAY a drink bottle and jacket.

If you are interested in joining in the fun please click on the link below to register.

Enrolment Form

Parent Information

Weekly Programme

If you have any questions please ph/txt 027 696 1240 or email irenec@elmgrove.school.nz. We look forward to 
receiving your enrolments and seeing you all again in the holidays J

Irene and Kids West Staff

https://forms.gle/BYBLUstHzrSJw3rT7
https://www.elmgrove.school.nz/_files/ugd/e75187_436db5be3d454f4a8d1c08601892a82e.pdf
https://www.elmgrove.school.nz/_files/ugd/d0be85_7e1ad259b0d54ec6a3c0f1d431d9da9e.pdf


Pies
 

The fundraising committee will have mince pies available for $3.00.
These will be available Friday lunch time for Term 3,  An online

order form will be available each week on Skool Loop which will
close each Monday.

ORDER HERE

https://forms.gle/ENKspATG79pQuwxa7
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